
 ADDRESS  I  45 Knighton Road, Hamilton, 3216 

 PHONE  I  (07) 856 5399 

 WEBSITE  I  www.kns.ac.nz 

 PRINCIPAL  I  Andrew Campbell PGDip. Org. Behaviour,  B.Ed., Dip.T. 

 25 August, 2023 

 Dear parents/caregivers of our amazing senior school children: 

 Our  production  rehearsals  and  preparation  are  well  underway.  Your  tamariki  are  working 
 incredibly  hard  both  behind  the  scenes  and  to  perform  for  you.  Our  show  is  in  Week  8  this  term: 
 Monday 4 -Thursday 7 September  . 

 There are 8 shows altogether. Four matinees at 11.45am and four night shows at 6.30pm. 

 Night shows 
 Your child needs to be at school in  Room 4 by 5.30pm 
 to get dressed, made up, warmed up, and ready to perform. 

 Once  we  have  timed  the  length  of  the  show  next  week  we  will  let  you  know  when  they  need  to  be 
 picked  up.  You  will  need  to  collect  them  from  the  location  you  dropped  them  at.  For  safety  reasons 
 we  cannot  let  your  child  (ren)  walk  out  of  the  school  grounds  without  an  adult,  we  are  unable  to 
 walk them out ourselves due to the number of children we are supervising. 

 An  extra  reminder  to  send  in  those  costumes  -  a  notice  came  home  about  them  a  couple  of  weeks 
 ago.  If  you  have  any  questions  or  concerns  about  them  please  contact  your  child’s  production 
 kaiako Lukas Green at  lgreen@kns.ac.nz  . 

 If  you  have  any  questions  do  not  hesitate  to  email  me  nantoniadis@kns.ac.nz  or  your  child’s 
 classroom kaiako, or your child’s production kaiako. 

 Kind regards, 
 Nicole Antoniadis 
 Teacher-in-charge and Director of the Senior Production 


